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2017 National Oral Health Conference 
April 24-26, 2017 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
 
Reminder - the deadline to submit abstracts for the Oral and Poster and the Roundtable Lunch and 
Learn sessions is December 1, 2016 (midnight CST).  
 
Call for Poster & Oral Abstracts and the Call for Roundtable Abstracts.  
 
All abstracts must be submitted online. No manual submissions will be accepted. Click here for more 
information.

 

2017 AAPHD Student Merit Awards 

 
The American Association of Public Health Dentistry (AAPHD) cordially invites you to participate in the 2017 
AAPHD Student Merit Award program. 
 
Online submissions will be accepted for the following awards: 

 Leverett Graduate Student Merit Award for Outstanding Achievement in Dental Public Health for Master 
and Doctoral Degree Students in Dental Public Health and Dental Public Health Residents  

 Predoctoral Dental Student Merit Award for Outstanding Achievement in Community Dentistry  
 Dental Hygiene Student Merit Award for Outstanding Achievement in Community Dentistry  

Abstracts must submitted online (no manual submissions will be accepted) by January 6, 2017 (midnight 
CST). Please visit the website for details and award information.

 

Dental Informatics Colloquium  
 
Registration for the Colloquium on Dental Informatics and the Emerging Role in Health Care Systems is now 
open. Sign up today as space is limited to 75 attendees 
 
When: January 19-20, 2017 



Where: The University of Texas Health Science Center - San Antonio 
 
Click here for the list of confirmed speakers and the link to begin your registration.  

 

AAPHD Foundation to Offer Travel Award for the Dental Informatics Colloquium 
 
The AAPHD Foundation is generously providing 2 travel awards, up to $1200 each, for dental public health 
residents to attend the upcoming Colloquium on Dental Public Health Informatics: Opportunities in a Changing 
Environment.  The registration for dental public health residents is complementary. These funds can be utilized 
for travel, hotel and per diem at the GSA rate. The Colloquium will be held on January 19-20 in San Antonio Tx, 
and is supported in part by a grant from HRSA (D88HP28510) Post-Doctoral Training in General, Pediatric, and 
Public Health Dentistry at the University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio, School of Dentistry. 
 
Residents interested in the applying for the Travel Award are asked to submit a 1 page essay to the AAPHD 
Foundation describing why attending the Colloquium is important to their career, and what they hope to gain by 
participating in the Colloquium.   The essay must be submitted to info@aaphd.org no later than Monday 
November 14, 2016.  

                

                                                    

 


